 Larry W. Delp Scholarship
This scholarship will be presented in Larry’s memory to a graduating high school senior from our church, entering a college of their choice.  Members of the Delp family will not be eligible.  The donations given to the fund will determine the amount of award given.  Money shall be in an account marked (Larry W. Delp Scholarship).
Anyone interested in applying for this award will have to complete an essay.  Completed essays should be turned into Pastor Brad Delp no later than June 6th, 2018.  During the grading all reference to who has written the essay will be blacked out and copies given to the judge.  Please do not put your name on the essay but put it in an envelope with your name on the envelope.  Mrs. Carol (Delp) Henry will be the only judge and her decision on who shall be given the award will be final.
 Please answer the following question:

“How has your faith in Christ helped you during your high 
school years and in your decision to further your education?”
Stipulations on essay:
1.      
No references as to who is writing this can be made in the essay.
2.      
All names have to be blacked out before given to Mrs. Henry.
3.       
Essay shall be no fewer than 150 words and no more than 300 words.

4.
All applicants must be present on Sunday, June 24th for the awarding of the scholarship.
If you have any questions on this, please call Pastor Brad (433-5023).
